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This is ridiculous!!! We have to keep mail in votes. The current administration wants 

to discriminate against people who don't have transportation or are not able to make 

it to the polls, they are discriminating against the working class and poor who may not 

be able to take a day off work to vote. We have to keep mail in votes. This is the fair 

thing to do.  


